
Another  Reminder:  Early-Bird
Registration  for  77th  ILA
Conference Ends on 29 February
It has already been announced on this blog that the 77th Biennial Conference of
the International Law Association will take place from 7 to 11 August 2016 in
Johannesburg, South Africa.

This year’s main topic will be ‘International Law and State Practice: Is there
a North/South Divide?’ 

Further  information  and  programme  details  are  available  at  the  official
conference  website.

This post is meant to remind our readers that early-bird registration ends on 29
February 2016. We are looking forward to seeing many of you in Johannesburg, so
don‘t forget to register!
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